
Heading 1 

 

 

During Black History Month at Saint Mary Magdalene 

School, we have had lots of exciting activities and 

events going on. We have been learning about 

different countries in Africa particularly focusing on 

the ‘Proud to be me’ theme for Black History 2021.  

 

 

Each class learnt about a different country in Africa. 

Some of the activities involved making our own 

personalized flags, learning about the industries that 

are integral to the economies, African dancing and 

making delicious food such as jollof rice, puff puffs and 

Zambian cakes just to name a few! We ended the 

celebrations with a sensational parade.  Thank you to 

all the families who joined in with us.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

The continent of Africa is home to so many diverse and 

cultural communities which we have enjoyed learning 

about and celebrating. In our own school community, we 

have a varied range of cultures and backgrounds which 

we celebrated throughout the week.  

 

 

We would also like to say a big thank you for all the 

support and help towards making this year’s black 

history celebrations a fantastic success. Thank you to all 

the staff at St Mary Magdalene School, parents and of 

course our amazing pupils.  

Miss Shah–Cultural and Diversity Federation Lead 

 

 

   Black History Month 2021   
 

Delicious African food made by pupils 

 

Enjoying and celebrating in the fun 

 

Sharing our dance moves on the MUGA pitch 

 

Having fun dancing in our school parade 
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